
 

 

to 

OM VIROJE 
Student from the department of CSE(ICB) 

for securing the 2nd position 

at the "Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematics Competition",  

held at IISc Bengaluru from 30th September to 2nd October 2025. 

 

He has also been selected to represent India at the prestigious "Simon 

Marais International Mathematics Competition", scheduled to be held 

in March - 2026. 

 
Heartiest congratulations to him and best wishes for the upcoming competition! 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

            (Principal) 


